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Readers will note that this is the
second Update that we have
published.

We hope 2010 has begun very well
for you. The year has certainly been
flying by — Chinese New Year has
come and gone. In this year of the
Tiger, we certainly hope your wishes
come true.

SLP has been busy. In January
we held a re-run of the HAZOP’s
Leaders course. This was organized
in response to feed-back from our
members. Another course that is
going to be held again is the one
on LOPA. This again is in response
to feedback from our members. The
LOPA course is scheduled to be
held in May. Look out for our
announcement! If there is any other
course that you or your company
feel is required, please let us know.

A new ISO Standard that should
interest all of us in the WSH
profession is ISO 31000 -- Risk
Management. Read See Hee’s article
on this.

On March 11, we are holding our 1st
Corporate Members Appreciation
Night. As the name suggests, it is to
show our appreciation to Corporate
Members who not only support SLP
to promote the science and practice
of safety and health in the workplace
and environmental protection, they
also support their employees (our
members) to be active in SLP. This
event is being held at the Marina
Barrage. It will be preceded by a tour
of this latest attraction that serves 3
purposes, namely, increasing our
country’s water supply security, flood
control and as a place for water
sports. We look forward to meeting
our guests there.

Soon, you will be receiving our invoice
for renewing your membership.
Please cooperate by paying promptly.
Thank you!



